
LEPELLE-NKUMPI LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 
 

COMMENTS ON THE MOGOTO/MOLETLANE CLUSTER: LOCAL SPATIAL 
DEVELOPMENT PLAN 

 
Notice is hereby given in terms of the Spatial Planning and Land Use Management Act, 
2013 (Act 16 of 2013) read together with the Lepelle-Nkumpi Spatial Planning and Land Use 
Management By-law that the Lepelle-Nkumpi Local Municipality is requesting comments on 
the above mentioned Local Spatial Developmet Plan and that the report is available for 
public perusal and input. 
 
The public is hereby invited to submit written comments in respect of the Mogoto / Moletlane 
Cluster Spatial Development Plan within 60 days from 02 June 2017, the comments must 
state the following:(1) The name of the person or body, and (2) the address or contact 
details of the person or body. Any representation must be sent to the Office of the Municipal 
Manager, Office number 30, Civic Centre, 170 Lebowakgomo B-A. 
 
For any enquiries contact Pleasure Setsiba or Tsakani Chauke at Lepelle-Nkumpi Local 
Municipality, Office 44, the Cultural Centre, Lebowakgomo, or at telephone number (015) 
633 4547 or email to tsakani.chauke@lepelle-nkumpi.gov.za or Kwenam@tiscali.co.za. 
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